






A09. DfE UPDATED RISK ASSESSMENT 

Mr Doran referred Members to the Departmental letter of 1 June and associated return 
advising that DfE deemed the College to be 'low' risk. He advised that the assessment will 
inform the new Partnership Agreement which is expected to be implemented in the 2023-
2024 academic year and aims to replace the Management Statement and Financial 
Memorandum. 

Members noted the report. 

A10. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Members were advised that access arrangements for departing Members will cease from 
1 August 2023 and the Secretary will arrange for the return of any College IT equipment 
and identification thereafter. 

Miss Palmer thanked the Board for their participation ln the Boardroom Apprentice 
scheme. Members thanked Miss Sanches Egas and Miss Palmer for their contribution. 

A11. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next Governing Body meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 29 August 2023 at 18.30 in 
the Armagh campus. 

The meeting concluded at 19.10. 
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